
Canby Traffic Safety Minutes for the May 11, 2022 meeting. 

 

I. Mtg Started at 8:30am 

 

II. Completed Introductions (all members present) 
 

 

III. Minutes of the April 13 meeting approved: motion made by Eric 
Van Zandt and seconded by Gary Bryant to approve. 

 

IV. Citizen Input:  Barbara Karmel lives near the corner of 
Hawthorne and N Territorial Rd Between N Holly and N Birch 
St (She shared her concerns regarding speeding along this 
stretch of road and the hazard it represents for pedestrians, 
children, and pets) Public Works is measuring the speed and 
number of vehicles and will report next month. 

 
V. Old Business  A. City is reaching out to Enterprise Rent A Car 

seeking a response B. Extensive discussion on S 2nd & S 3rd   
Seeking recommendations from Fire Dept, City, Neighborhood, 
Police, and our Committee as to best recommended solution the 
discussion will continue. C. Our committee is recommending 
the City Mgr reach out to ODOT with our Hwy 99E 
recommendations. 
   

VI. No New Business. 

 

 



VII.  CITY STAFF REPORTS: 

 

A. No Police Report 
B. No Fire Dept Report 
C. Planning Report: Food Carts are approved for Commercial and 

Industrial areas of the City / No Big Projects to report. 
D. Public Works: Hanging Baskets are going up / Seeking input on 

where to put up the Speed and Vehicle counter measuring tool. 4 
way stop sign at Redwood & Territorial out for bid along with 
Locust project. 

E. No Council President Report: (answered questions) 
 
 

VIII.  BOARD MEMBER REPORTS:   

DeAnna Ball-Karb: concerned about blocking handicap parking 
in front of Brew Pub in Dutch Brothers Complex / Happy about 
Deer Crossing signs going up. 

Gary Bryant: No Report 

Bob Cambra: No Report 

Clint Coleman: No Report 

Jackie Jones: Happy about Deer Crossing Signs going up.  

Eric Van Zandt: No Report 

Jennifer Driskill: No Report 

 

   IX.    Meeting Adjourned at 10am  


